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Friday 7th February 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

 

Language being used online  

 

We wanted to bring to your attention that we have had some children mentioning that 

they are hearing inappropriate language being used whilst online. This can be through 

swearing, using sexualised language as well as using words that they may have seen online 

but do not fully understand the meaning of. If you feel that this is happening, then please 

remind your child/ren that they can block anyone if they do not feel others are acting 

appropriately. In addition to this, please encourage your child to speak to you so that you 

can have a discussion with them to understand their thoughts and provide guidance. We 

are concerned that exposure to this language could be upsetting or distressing for 

children of this age. We kindly ask parents to exercise caution and to continue to monitor 

how your child is communicating with others. 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us create a safe and appropriate 

environment for all pupils. 

 

Breakfast Club message 

 

If your child attends breakfast club, please can we remind you that children in year 3 and 

4 should be escorted to the door by parents. Also, we stop service of food at 8.15 so 

please ensure that your child arrives before this time if they require breakfast. This 

enables the children to complete their meal before preparing for class. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Important messages 

• Language being used online 

• Breakfast Club message 

• No smart watches in school please 



 

No smart watches in school please 

 

We understand that technology is a part of most children’s lives, and that smart watches are 

becoming increasingly popular. However, we kindly ask that children do not come into school 

wearing them. We cannot be responsible for any loss or damages during the school day. 

 

 

Yours faithfully,  

Talavera Junior School 

 

 

 

 

  

 


